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Dear members of the Queensland parliament, 
 
As a blind parent and father of four children, I am firstly grateful that my own mother didn't have the option 
of terminating three of her pregnancies due to disability and blindness, because I would rather be here and 
blind, than not be here at all!! 
 
Furthermore, my own wife Lisa was horrified when our doctor offered termination of our first child purely 
because there could have been the risk of him being born blind.  Thankfully we now have four beautiful 
healthy children who can all see. 
 
It's not up to us to play God with these matters and I register my strong rejection of the current proposed late 
termination of pregnancy.  Abortion is murder and it is wrong!  Governments and individuals who sanction 
and/or espouse this abhorrent and despicable act will one day stand accountable before God. 
 
I plea with all members of parliament to reject this bill on our behalf.  We have fought this same detestable 
fight on more than one occasion in recent times and it's about time the Labour Government respected the 
will of the people instead of pushing their own selfish and wicked agenda. 
 
There are other more sensible answers to societies problems than the radical left wingers bill to resort to 
infant murder and aborting young unborn children. 
 
Thank you for your compliance and respect on this matter and please do not try this stunt again.  We will 
not have it!!! 
 
Sincerely  
 
Lorin Nicholson 
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